
SPCS Families,

I am very proud of ALL our students! They did their best on SAT testing
this week. Thank you parents for having them to school on time,
rested, and ready. We even had 100% attendance on Thursday - way
to go! I also want to recognize our dedicated teachers for equipping
our students with the knowledge to well on the test and for making
the week fun with special activities and events!    

I hope that as we wind down this school year, students will stay
focused, enjoy their time together, and grow closer to Him. With the
celebration of the Resurrection of Jesus almost here, there will surely
be focus on the eternal life that he has given those who believe and
the importance of living our lives with and for Him. 

“But may all who seek you rejoice and be glad in you; may those who
long for your saving help always say, ‘The LORD is great!’” Psalm 40:16

Enjoy your weekend!

Bobby Hunter 

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

04/11/2025

Easter Service
4/17/25

Good Friday - NO SCHOOL
4/18/25

Easter Monday - NO SCHOOL
4/21/25

Sunday Best Dress Up Day
4/17/25

HE is Coming!



Our current NJHS members worked together at Feeding Tampa
Bay to pull together and sort food and household items for
families in need. Students served in their new community
donation center in Tampa. NJHS members assisted in assembling
boxes filled with canned fruits/veggies, dry goods, individually
wrapped snacks, water, and household supplies. Our students
assisted in assembling over 16,000 pounds of food during their
shift. It was work that makes a difference! 

NJHS COMMUNITY SERVICE

8TH GRADE SCIENCE
Middle school students utilized their skills to construct circuits. Students worked with their peers to build
a working circuit in the science lab. Successful teams made devices that lit up with rotating colors. 



ELEMENTARY TALENT SHOW
Elementary students gathered in the gym after SAT testing on
Wednesday to cheer on their classmates as they performed at our
annual talent show.  We have some talented students and we are
proud of their dedication and courage!  We had singers, dancers,
rappers, musicians, a hoverboarder, and a unicyclist!



The stress of SAT testing was out the door as students in grades K-4 welcomed
Menestrelli Circus Dog Show to the gym on Tuesday.  What a treat! 

SPCS HAS GONE TO THE DOGS



Program
Tuesday, May 6th

6:30PM

NightNight

Monday, April 28, 2025
Mention our school and they will make a donation!

Students Entering Grades 1-5
Each Wednesday in June and July

CLICK HERE
to email Mrs. Hunter

hunterd@stpetechristian.org

mailto:hunterd@stpetechristian.org


Please keep in mind our school dress code:
No bare shoulders, no spaghetti straps, no low cut mid tops, and no tight

fitting clothing  Skirts must meet guidelines of modesty and be
appropriate for the school setting. 

Flat shoes are required. No heels or boots.


